
  
 
 

CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF LAURENTIAN HILLS 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE FOR PLANNING 

 

Tuesday 6 September, 2016 at 7:47 p.m. 

 

1. CALL TO ORDER - The Committee of the Whole for Planning met on Tuesday 6 September, 

 2016 in Council Chambers at 7:47 p.m. 

 

Attendance: 

Chairman:    Councillor Brenda Blimkie    

 Vice Chairman    Councillor Bruce Boucher 

 

 Members:    Mayor John Reinwald 

      Deputy Mayor Anne Giardini  

 

Also Present: 

Chief Administrative Officer/Clerk Sherry Batten 

Treasurer/Deputy Clerk   Tammy Forbes 

 Chief Building Official   Gordon Rollins 

 

 

2. DECLARATION OF PECUNIARY INTEREST  

 

 Councillor Giardini declared a pecuniary interest with agenda item 4a. 

 

3. DELEGATIONS AND PRESENTATIONS - None 

 

4. NEW BUSINESS  

 

 Councillor Giardini vacated Council Chambers. 

 

(a) A request from Dennis and Marcia Beemer to purchase a portion of Town greenbelt property 

behind the McKee subdivision that is adjacent to the back of their lot at 107 Pinewood Place was 

received and reviewed.   

 

 The Committee declined the request and recommended that the property not be sold, as the land 

 serves as a drainage area and is the only drainage ditch that serves the subdivision. 

 The Beemers’ letter will be kept on file for future reference if the land should become available 

 for purchase. 

 

 Councillor Giardini returned to Council Chambers and rejoined the meeting. 

 

5. ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT - None 

 

6. CORRESPONDENCE - None 

 

7. LATE CORRESPONDENCE - None 

 

8. CLOSED SESSION - None 

 

9. ADJOURNMENT - The meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

    Brenda Blimkie     Gordon Rollins 

    Chairman          Planning Coordinator 


